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Sustaining a Reliable Transit System to Keep Toronto 
Moving: Outlook 2024 and Beyond 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Forward this report to the following:  
 
a. The Federal and Provincial Governments to request a tri-partite discussion on 

development of a sustainable, long-term funding model for public transit; and  
 

b. The City Manager, City of Toronto to inform the development of the City’s Long-
Term Financial Plan.  

 

 

 

 


